
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Izzy Thomas Elis 

Y1 George Jacob R Phoebe C 

Y2 Belle Alaska Hallie 

Y3 Isla M Charlie Ft Leo H 

Y4 Elsie M Fabian Jack J 

Y5 Oliver E Elsie  Joe 

Y6 All of Year 6 

 
Our Christian Value for this half-term is Courage 

 

 
Headteacher Awards 

Year 6 – Gracie, Alice -Rose and Harry  
 

NOTES FOR PARENTS 

• CLASS PHOTOS -Monday 12 th June -If you do not wish for your child to be in the class 

photo please email the school by 8.30am on Monday office@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 

• 15.06.23 PTFA sponsored rainbow run event please return waiver and the £2.50 entry fee can be paid via 

parent pay (PTFA Donations) 

• 23rd June Eurovision Event in school  ‘SuperVision’ classes will be singing songs to each othe 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 9th June 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 
 
 
       
 
     

               
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

                 
 
 

YEAR 6 are undertaking a 6-week programme with 
Merseyside Fire and Rescue on well-being, keeping active 
and important safety information. 
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 residential trip to Colomendy. Lots of activities and enjoyment had by all. 

 

Y5 Bike ability. Year 5 children have undertaken the Bike ability 1 day course this week. The children have 
had a great time learning to ride safely. 
 
 



Safeguarding 
 

 
Amber Weather Warning in place this weekend here are some tips and advice 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
PE TIMETABLE MAY 2023 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday Year 5 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
 
 
 



Prayer of the Week 

 

NUTGROVE PTFA 

Rainbow Run  -15th June 2023 

Children to wear old pale/white tshirts – Children to bring a change of clothes in a bag to school 

and will be changed before end of day. 

Goggles/Glasses/prescription glasses 

Trainers to run in – Older trainers where possible 

The paint is washable and information about this can be obtained via the PTFA page on the website 

if you need to check for any allergies  

Parents/Carers to attend this event with their children  - collect children as normal and walk to 

the school field 

Any parent who is able to help please speak to the PTFA or staff at the event 

All children welcome  - please send in the disclaimer sent out before the holiday. If you require 

another form please contact the school office next week 

We are asking for empty sports cap bottles, washing-up liquid bottles, or other bottles that can be 

filled with paint powder/water and used to spray over the runners.  

“This could get messy!! But lots and lots of fun” 

Event to finish approximately at 4.30pm 



ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 3 with 96.6% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92.64% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.9% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 

 

Vacancy 

Level 3 Teaching Assistant please see our website for 

further details 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/vacancies/  

 

Community 
 
Local Food Bank 

The Food Bank is looking for donations of carrier bags – Please drop them off at school so we can deliver it to them. 

 

If you happen to have any children size coat hangers, Mrs. Barlow would be very grateful for the, for the Pre-loved uniform 
rail. 

 
  
 

 

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/vacancies/

